Subject: Proposed Zoning Bylaw Amendment No. 7850, 2007

From: williamtheconjurer [

Sent: Sunday, July 19, 2020 9:25 AM
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: Proposed Zoning Bylaw Amendment No. 7850, 2007

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and
know the content is safe.

We are writing this letter in opposition of the proposed zoning bylaw amendment No. 7850, 2007 from the City
of Prince George for the 7008 Taft Dr. property by Kidd Real Estate Holdings Ltd. Inc. No. BC821509.

One of the many reasons my family chose to live in the Glenview subdivision was because the lots were large,
affording us privacy and space within the city limits.

Chopping the lots into smaller units would put houses close together, just as in the downtown core, where
neighbors can see into each other's homes and yards because there is only a few feet between the buildings.

Large developers have no compunction to respect individuals' way of life. They only are interested in
profit. Developers can purchase properties that are or can be zoned into tiny parcels of land, and build their
cookie cutter houses elsewhere.

Do not allow Kidd Real Estate Holdings to rezone 7008 Taft Dr. nor any other property in this area. Such
proposals erode and undermine community values and our chosen way of life.

Respectfully submitted by,
Della Bondarchuk

7033 Taft Dr. Prince George, BC
V2K 2R3

Will Bruens & Della Bondarchuk
Art of Magic Services






